
Columbus Consolidated Government 

Community Development Advisory Council 

(CDAC) 

Meeting Minutes 

December 10, 2020 

 

A virtual meeting via Microsoft Teams of the Community Development Advisory Council (CDAC) held 

on December 10, 2020 at 3:00 PM. 

 

Members Present: Danny Arencibia, Rev. Joseph Baker, Barbara Chambers, John Partin, Chris 

Poirier, Virginia Dickerson, Tamika McKenzie, and Johnson Trawick 

 

Members Absent: Christy Lemieux 

  

Also Present: Community Reinvestment Staff:  Brenda Burns, Marilyn Denson, Kevin Garza, 

Robert Scott 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

Rev. Joseph Baker called the meeting to order at 3:03 PM.   Having eight CDAC members present the 

CDAC board was able to conduct official business.  

 

• CDAC approved meeting minutes from October 8, 2020.  The vote moved to motion by John 

Partin and second by Chris Poirier. 

 

DISCUSSION 

 

1. CDAC Officer Vote  

Barbara Chambers was elected as Vice Chair for CDAC.  The vote moved to motion by John 

Partin and second by Virginia Dickerson. 

 

2. CDAC Member Status 

Marilyn Denson, Community Reinvestment Program Manager provided the CDAC member 

status with a vacancy of three.  Rev. Baker informed that he has drafted a letter to Mayor 

Henderson concerning CDAC member vacancies.   

 

3. CDBG/HOME Summary & Update 

Robert Scott, Community Reinvestment Director provided an update for CDBG & HOME 

funding. 

 

4. CDBG & HOME Financial Update 

Brenda Burns provided a financial update on CDBG & HOME activities.  

 

NEXT MEETING 

 

The next CDAC meeting TBD. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

The meeting adjourned at 3:39 PM. 


